
 

 

June 11, 2024 

  

Dear Valued Patient, 

  

It is with regret that we must inform you that Dr. Al- Rawi, is no longer with 

Northern Valley Indian Health, Inc.  

 

Please be advised there may be a brief waiting period and if you have not been 

contacted by our office prior to August 12, 2024, please call our office to inquire 

about scheduling your next visit. Urgent dental appointments will remain available 

and will be provided with a dental provider on staff.  

 

We value you as a Northern Valley Indian Health, Inc. dental patient and wish to 

continue to provide you with the highest quality of dental services possible. We 

anticipate that the transition of your primary care dental provider will be a positive 

experience and we welcome your comments.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dental Department  

Northern Valley Indian Health, Inc. 


